Executive Board 2005-07

PRESIDENT

Stan Minor
Marquette High School
2351 Clarkson Rd.
Chesterfield, MO 63017
636-537-4300 ext. 508 school
(314) 395-5846 home
314-504-6858 cell
636-537-4319 fax

 $\underline{minorstan@rockwood.k12.mo.us}$

VICE PRESIDENT & ALL-STATE COORDINATOR

Stephen Sampsell
Martin City Middle School
201 E. 133
Martin City, MO 64145
816-316-5713 school
816-858-3615 home
816-564-2604 cell
stephen.sampsell@csd4.k12.mo.us

PRESIDENT ELECT

Tim AuBuchon Truman State University 100 E. Normal Kirksville, MO 63501 660-785-4412 school 660-665-8312 home 773-220-1787 cell 660-785-7463 fax aubuchon@truman.edu

PAST PRESIDENT

John Hahn Chaminade College Prep 425 S. Lindbergh Blvd. St. Louis, MO 63131 314-993-4400 ext. 133, school 636-282-7644 home 314-882-9353 cell 314-993-4403 fax jhahn@chaminade-stl.com

SECRETARY & WEBMASTER

Jeff Melsha Kirkwood High School 801 West Essex Ave. Kirkwood, MO 63122 314-213-6100 ext. 8205 school 314-821-1095 home (314) 971-1858 cell 314-213-6178 fax melshaj@gw.kirkwood.k12.mo.us

TREASURER

Cathy Coonis Seymour High School 624 E. Clinton Seymour, MO 65746 417-935-2287 school 417-935-4350 home cdcoonis@hotmail.com



International Association for Jazz Education Missouri Unit

Membership Meeting June 25, 2007 MBA Convention, Port Arrowhead Lodge

Stan called the meeting to order at 5:40.

Cathy gave a financial report that concluded the 2006-07 fiscal year. Our year-end balance is 662.22.

Jeff gave a status report on the 2007-08 commission by Antonio J. Garcia. The etudes should be posted by July 1.

Stan introduced the new officers who were present: Bob Long, presidentelect; and Lori Hutton, secretary. Not present, but recognized was Tim AuBuchon, who will move to president and Michael Pagan, who will become vice president on July 1. Jeff Melsha will continue to serve as webmaster.

Stan introduced Larry Green, IAJE regional coordinator who introduced Mary Jo Papich who is president-elect for IAJE.

Mary Jo Papich discussed the 2008 IAJE Convention in Toronto and the initiative in Park City, Utah for the Teacher Training Institute. Her email address is mjpapich@yahoo.com

Larry Green discussed the recent reports and the strength of the Missouri Unit.

Both Mr. Green and Ms. Papich were complimentary of the unit, and shared ideas to assist in our goals for improvement. We all agreed that our membership numbers are somewhat down and that we need to solicit more associate and patron memberships. Ms. Papich remarked that election ballots could be done electronically in the future to save postage.

Stan announced that the 2008 Missouri All-State Jazz Band clinician would be Michael Phillip Mossman.

Meeting adjourned at 6:15pm

Respectfully Submitted,



Jeff Melsha MOIAJE Secretary.